Qtjite

September 2, 2015

Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
Olympia, WA 98504-7250
records@utc.wa.gov

re: DOCKET #: UT-150859

This letter is a formal request to ask the Commission to take consideration in waiving a penaity
assessment against Unity Telecom, LLC.

While Unity Telecom, LLC was given authority to operate in the state of Washington, the company
never established service or business operations within the state and has since dissolved the company
in other states.

We appreciate your attention to this matter and please do not hesitate fo contact me if you have any
questions.

Sincerely,

Stuart McCallum

Chief Financial Officer

Office Phone: 214-390-3761
stuart.mccallum@tagmohile.com




